
 

 UPCOMING SOCIAL EVENT: Kentucky Derby Party 

 

 

 

We will have a fabulous party with a Kentucky Derby theme the afternoon of 

Saturday May 3rd.  We are not ready to take reservations, but 

PLEASE SAVE THE DATE: Saturday May 3, 2025 

DETAILS TO FOLLOW. NO RESERVATIONS AT THIS TIME. 

 

Hope you can participate in this fun event. Thank you. 

Nadine Miller, Social Officer 

 

 

                                    

      


